
PROPOSED CHIILA ESTATES PROJECT 

SOILS INVESTIGATION 

ATTENTION: TSUUT’INA NATION COMMUNITY 
 

 
 

As per the Directive approved by Chief and Minor Chiefs, the Chilla Estates concept seeks to facilitate the 
creation of a new inclusive community that provides desirable long term housing options and lifestyle 
amenities for the Tsuut’ina Nation citizens. The conceptual design prioritizes the introduction of a diversity 
of housing forms to help address the current housing crisis and accommodate the ongoing growth of the 
Nation. The concept involves a variety of complimenting uses including natural areas/open spaces, 
community gathering/cultural lands, and civic uses. 
 
As part of the Feasibility Study for the Proposed Chiila Estates Project, our geotechnical consultant 
(Englobe) is going to be onsite from Monday November 25th to November 29th including December 2nd to 
drill 40 boreholes and collect soil samples in support of the engineering design.  The borehole plan above 
shows the location of the proposed 40 boreholes. 
 
 
Borehole Drilling Days: November 25th to 29th & December 2nd 
 
Time: 8:00am to 4:30pm (per day) 
 
Location: Chiila Estates / Cow Camp Lands (as per the above borehole plan) 
 
 
Please be advised that this project is intended to take care of our Tsuut’ina Nation people and the future 
generations.  The Tsuut’ina Nation is in major need of homes, and we need your support with the Chiila 
Estates Proposed Project.  
 

ONLY ENGLOBE CONSTRUCTION CREW, TN SAFETY OFFICER & SECURITY WILL 
BE ON SITE.   


